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FINANCE DEPT. |

LL33 0BU

20™ August, 2019

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please find enclosed my ‘summary version’ of comments for the
LDP for Llanfa|rfechan 1 apologlze I have not filled in.the remainder of the form
=} have'reached an’ age where I lose patlence half way through especially
when | don’t fully understand what is belng asked. My main concerns are in my
summary | hope you will take them into consideration.

Yours sincerely,
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PS{:am not totally happy wnth my address belng avallable to the publlc i
suppose lfthatis pollcyso be |t . - L e TR -
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Local Development Plan 2018 — 2033
Preferred Strategy: Contact Details and Summary
Comments

Personal Details Agent Details
.. (If Applicable)
Name: - Susan Meredith ' Click here to enter text.
-Organisation " Click here to enter text. : Click here to enter text.
(if Applicabie): : ‘

Address: _ Click here to enter text..

POS.tCOdé: LL33 0BU - Click here to enter text.
Téléphc)ﬁé No: Click here to enter text. Click here to enter text.
Email: _ | Click here to enter text.
Do you wish to be kept informed Yes

regarding future stages of the Plan’s

‘preparation?

Preferred means of 6ontact email

Do you wish to correspond in Engtish .

English or Welsh?

Please provide a summary of your comments below (maximum of 100 words). Itis
important that a summary version is provided in order to register your comments.

Summary Comment {maximum 100 words):

| sincerely hope that the houses that are to be built will be Eco friendly. That
they will be truly affordable houses that our residents can afford, taking in to
consuderatlon that income locally is below the National average.

It is of vital importance that the infrastructure is in place before the
development goes ahead not just practical things like upgrading the sewage
works but public transport & other facilities'. We are a small community, 400
houses is a massive increase, care & consideration of residents should be a
priority, it will take time for therm to come to terms with this development






